
North Delta Water Agency 
Board of Directors Meeting 

14120 Grand Avenue, Walnut Grove CA 95690 
Wednesday, February 12, 2014 at 9:30 a.m. 

 
 
Chair Henry Kuechler determined there was no quorum for the meeting. The next regularly scheduled 
meeting will be March 5, 2014.  
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Margaret Sorensen, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 


